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Welcome to 

Year 5 

Our dedicated 

support staff will be 

running 

interventions to 

help you to reach 

your full potential. 

..in year 5! 
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 Year 5 Timetable 

Every morning starts with EMW (early morning work). EMW is incredibly important because it helps us 

revise our learning and gives us a great opportunity to practice things like: arithmetic, key vocabulary 

from Science and Topic lessons, as well as questioning and problem-solving skills. This is why arriving to 

school on time is so important. It’s 50 minutes a week of revision which equals almost 32 hours over the 

whole of year 5. 



 

 Have a restful summer and enjoy some good books! Hoping your summer includes lots of family time, ice cream, 

swimming, laughter, and fabulous memories! We look forward to seeing you in September. From Year 5 Team 😊  


